SELECTMEN'S MEETING March 2, 1987

Present were Selectmen Dodge and Mansfield and secretary,

Mr. Scott Pollock came in to inquire about ownership of a piece of
broperty located on New Boston Road. He left maps and transfer of
property. The Selectmen will look into this matter and get back to him

in the near future.

Mr. Donald Grosso came in with his proposal of hisg commerical property
on Rte 13 So. He took a building permit application (short form)

to start the building permit procedure.

The Selectmen signed checks and review other business.

Meeting adjourned at 11:30PM

Respectfully submitted,

Linda Sizemore




